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SEIAPI secures funding for Pacific Regional Sustainable Energy 
Training Centre (Fiji) 

 

 

 

  
 

Geoff Stapleton (SEIAPI) with Susan Sela (USP) and Mervyn Lepper (USP) at the proposed training centre site 

 

SEIAPI is pleased to announce it has received funding from an anonymous funder to establish the 

Pacific Regional Sustainable Energy Training Centre at the Statham Campus of the University of the 

South Pacific (USP) Pacific TAFE in Suva, Fiji.  USP Pacific TAFE is already offering online solar courses. 

The Pacific Regional Sustainable Energy Training Centre will include a new dedicated building which 

will allow USP Pacific TAFE to conduct face to face courses and also practical training courses for those 

undertaking the online training. 

 

For any queries, please contact the secretariat on: secretariat@seiapi.com 
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